
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Kelee Hodges
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Applicants Response to comments
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 9:51:12 AM
Attachments: Jetty Cove Response Letter_DH.pdf

Good morning,
 
Attached please find the Grant County PUD’s response to Public Works comments on the North Jetty
Cove Project.  Please have any additional comments or responses to the additional information
submitted by Wednesday, September 31, 2022 at 5pm.  CDS will assume your agency does not have
any additional response/comments if we have not received them by this date.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us














